
Community of Murray Harbour 

Notice of Motion – R-1602 
 

Authorization to obtain a liquor license for the 

Murray Harbour Community Centre 

 

Moved by: Cllr  _____________________________ 

Seconded by: Cllr  _____________________________ 

 

WHEREAS the Council of Murray Harbour traditionally did not 

allow for alcoholic beverages to be sold or consumed on site at the 

Murray Harbour Community Centre. 

 

WHEREAS it was expressed by the residents present at the March 

2016 Annual General Meeting that this tradition be reversed to allow 

sale and consumption of alcoholic beverages on said premises. 

 

WHEREAS a motion was put forward by Council at the 2016 Annual 

General Meeting that the sale of alcoholic beverages be allowed in 

order to achieve higher revenues from special events held at the 

Community Centre, and that said motion was unanimously carried. 

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Administration 

for the Community of Murray Harbour, may from this point on, from 

time to time obtain a “Special Occasion” liquor license whenever 

needed, thus allowing for alcoholic beverages to be sold on its 

premises. 

 

AND FURTHERMORE, BE IT RESOLVED that a permanent liquor 

license may also be obtained if Council wishes to do so in the future. 

 

 

Murray Harbour, May 4th, 2016. 

 

____________________    ____________________ 

Jim Evans, Chair     Sylvain De Lafontaine 

Council for Murray Harbour   CAO for Murray Harbour 


